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N.J. Senate OKs Nominee To Head Board of
Public Utilities

Press Releases

09.23.2014

In a unanimous vote, the state Senate approved Richard Mroz as the next president of the state Board of Public
Utilities, following a brief hearing before the Senate Judiciary Committee. Read the full NorthJersey.com article

here.
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